
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 
Commencing Tuesday 2nd November 2021 

Children are to arrive at the following time: 
 

Parents to enter via the pedestrian gate or the back gate, the vehicle entrance is now designated 
for deliveries and vehicles only. 
 

Drop off 

All Years -   8.45am 

Class 1 - Via Class 1 door 

Class 2 - Via the hall door 

Classes 3, 4 and 5 – Via the rear door 
 

Collection 

All years -  3.15pm 

Class 1 - Outside Class 1 door 

Class 2 - Via the hall door 

Classes 3, 4 and 5 – Via the rear door 
 

Clothing  
We are expecting children to wear full school uniform, apart from the days when they have PE 
(see rota below) when they will need to attend school in their PE kit, including a warm school 
track suit or a blue track suit 

PE Rota 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
    Class 1 

 Class 2 
 

Class 2   

Class 3   Class 3  

Class 4    Class 4 

Class 5    Class 5 

FOREST SCHOOL Classes 1, 4 and 5 

Commencing Wednesday, 8th September until Wednesday 3rd November Classes 1, 4 + 5 
will be taking part in Forest School.  Could the children bring their wellies and wear 
appropriate coats for the weather, old joggers and warm leggings are ideal to bring in a plastic 
carrier bag for muddy days, please name items.  Please be mindful of the change in weather 
and send appropriate outdoor clothing for wind or rain. 

SWIMMING MONDAY  Class 5 

Autumn Term 
Monday 8th November, last lesson Monday 29th November – for 4 weeks 

Class 5 Will commence swimming Lessons at Meadowside Leisure Centre.  The coach will leave 
first thing Monday morning could we ask that the children come to school with their 
costumes under their uniform to aid a quick turnaround in the changing room. 

Additional Information: 
 

The school will be kept well ventilated, please be mindful to send the children in warm clothes on 
cold days ie: tights under trousers, ‘skins’ or T-shirts under their uniforms.  


